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January 2023, Board Report 
Middle School Enrollment - 228
6th – 74
7th – 69
8th – 85
Attendance Percentage for Middle School from (1/3/23 – 1/9/23) - 93.67% 
· The Middle School Celebration day on December 16th was a huge success as all students celebrated their 1st semester academic progresses and their good effort rewards and prizes. 

· ProSigns have completed their first round of signage in our school building.  The second wave of signage and safety window tinting will take place in the next few weeks.  We are very proud of our new school look and appearance. 


· Map Testing will take place the week of January 23rd in the Middle School.  This will be our 2nd testing window and we will have our 3rd testing window before Spring Break.  Map testing will meet all standards for our academic screener for the school year. 

· Parent Teacher Conferences in the Middle School will take place February 7th from 5-7pm.  This will also be our district grants Family Engagement night as well.  

· February 24th will be our Middle School Snowball Dance 
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